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DATES TO NOTE:

Monday 6th February: Mission & Outreach Committee Meeting in the Session Room at 7.30pm.

Wednesday 8th February: Kirk Session Meeting at 7.30pm in the Session Room.

Thursday 9th February: Scottish Opera in the Church at 7.30pm.

Sunday 12th February: Annual Stated Meeting in Session Room after morning worship.

A PRAYER FOR NEW YEAR

Lord, forgive the many errors

that I made yesterday,

and help me try again to walk closer in Thy way;

I know too well I cannot make it on my own,

so take my hands, hold them tight,

I do not walk alone.

(Helen Steiner Rice)

BLYTHSWOOD CARE

The collection van will be parked in the Clark Memorial Church grounds on Thursday 16th February, between 2.00pm and 2.30pm, to uplift suitable goods.   The uplift of larger items of furniture and books can be arranged by telephoning the depot at Hillington on 0141 882 0585.

DUTY ELDERS

Elders on duty for the ensuing months are: -

   5th Feb - Mr Jackson (Convenor), Mr Laurie, Mr Rankin, Mrs Bell, Mrs Butler, Mrs Jackson, Mrs Laurie, Miss McFarlane.

12th Feb - Mr Boyle (Convenor), Mr Caldwell, Mr Hendry, Mr Kemp, Mr Murdoch, Miss Black, Mrs Counter, Mrs Houghton, Miss McKellar.

19th Feb - Mr McNaught (Convenor), Mr Cram, Mr Jamieson, Mr Jenkins, Mr King, Mr Laing, Miss Gallettie, Miss Kennedy, Mrs Lyon, Mrs McEleny. 

26th Feb - Mr Wallace (Convenor), Mr Currie, Mr Hewitt, Mr Lewis, Mr R Rae, Mr Welch, Mrs Anderson, Mrs McManus, Mrs Rae.

  4th Mar - Mr Jackson (Convenor), Mr Laurie, Mr Rankin, Mrs Bell, Mrs Butler, Mrs Jackson, Mrs Laurie, Miss McFarlane.
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BAPTISMS

18th Dec  -   Jura Elizabeth McGill, Nairne, South Australia.  

  8th Jan   -   Fraser Lamont, 68 Glenacre Drive.

NEW MEMBERS

By Special Resoution of the Kirk Session

14th Dec  -   Mrs E McMeechan, 21 Cumbrae Court, Nelson Street. 

14th Dec  -   Mrs M C Swain, 10 Cumbrae Court, Nelson Street. 

We welcome them to the fellowship of St Columba’s Parish Church

DEATHS:

 18th Dec  -  Mrs M Spiers, 2 New Street.
 28th Jan   -   Mrs E Riddell, 20 Linn Avenue.
G U I L D

It is hard to believe but here we are now into the second half of the Guild year. Christmas celebrations kicked-off on 28th November when the Ardrossan Community Choir were with us. They performed superbly a cantata entitled ‘Joy’.  

Then we had our Christmas party with Santa and Mrs Claus causing quite a commotion! Several of our ladies participated by singing and reciting appropriate carols and poems.

Two weeks later, the ladies enjoyed the Panto at Barrfields after which, we enjoyed the usual delicious fish tea at Nardini's.  We then had a three-week break, which enabled us to recharge our batteries.

On 7th January, Lady Dorothy talked us through the fascinating event of her husband’s investiture at Buckingham Palace when he was knighted by Her Majesty the Queen.  Several photographs and other memorabilia were displayed which added to our appreciation of that great day. Believe it or not, Dorothy is still able to fit into the beautiful outfit she wore then. Wow!!!

On 14th January, Dr Nigel Laurie from Clark Memorial spoke about a trip he and his wife had made to China. He was greatly impressed with the friendliness of the people of that land and congratulated the Guild on the warmth of the atmosphere he experienced among us.

 On 23rd January, we had Rev Wesley Hands from Paisley whose theme was 'Magic Hands'. He gave a positive witness to his faith in Christ enhanced by illustrations using magic tricks to press home some timely truths.

We have been so blest by the quality of each programme and the audience always expresses pleasure and delight. This is of great encouragement.

Yours in Christian fellowship and love

Margaret Barclay

MONDAY’S ALTERNATIVE CLUB

We started back on 9th January with a planning meeting over coffee.  We then met on 23rd January when we had our annual Burns Supper. We were entertained afterwards by Angie Kelly with her recitation of “A Wummin’s a Wummin for a’ that”. 
Our February meetings are on the 6th - Badminton at Inverclyde at 8.30pm and the 20th - to be confirmed. 

Alison Tunnicliff
YOUNG CHURCH

It already seems a long time ago, but we hope you enjoyed our nativity “The Sleepy Shepherd”.  We had great fun preparing for it and really enjoyed the songs this year.  The “Saints” met up with some of the young people from Fairlie Church at “Helter Skelter” in January.  They are looking forward to their joint trip to Stroove on 18th to 20th February.
“Fischy Music” are coming to Fairlie Parish Church on Sunday 5th February.  They are leading the morning worship then running workshops for leaders and children in the afternoon to which several of our children and leaders are going. This will lead onto a concert at the church at 3.45pm to which anyone is invited. There is no charge and it should be great fun so come along.  We are hoping to gain some new ideas to bring back into the Young Church.
Our final total raised for Water Aid in 2011 was £275.  We will continue to support Water Aid this year by collecting coppers and your support is much appreciated. Please pass any coppers collected either to myself or any member of the Young Church Team. Thank you!

Alison Tunnicliff
ST COLUMBA EXPERIENCE

The series of concerts resumes on Thursday 9th February with a visit by Scottish Opera performing popular Opera Highlights.   Four young soloists will be performing and this is an opportunity not to be missed.

It is further evidence that St Columba’s is being recognised for quality musical performances when a group such as Scottish Opera are willing to perform.

The performance starts at 7.30pm with tickets priced at £11 (£5 for those under 26) and they are available in the Largs & Millport Information Bureau.   There is a strong demand for tickets and we recommend that you purchase in advance rather than waiting to pay at the door as there will be a limit on numbers.

The next concert will be on Sunday 25th March at 3.00pm when members of the Glasgow Orpheus Club will be performing.   Tickets for this performance will be £5.

Come along and bring your friends to enjoy these performances and refreshments at the intervals.

Ken Welch

KELBURN TREFOIL GUILD

The Christmas Concert hosted by the Kelburn Trefoil Guild on Sunday 4th December was a great success.  The sum raised was £400, part of which goes towards the funds for the Brownie House Project at Dalry and also Gillian’s Saltire Appeal, Largs.

The concert would not have been successful if it was not for the Kelburn Trefoil Guild members and the guest artists who gave of their time freely.

As Chairman of the Kelburn Trefoil Guild I personally would like to express my thanks to all Kelburn Trefoil Guild members and artists who participated. My thanks also go to the Session of St Columba’s Parish Church where the event was hosted.

Margaret Kennedy

ANNUAL STATED MEETING
The Annual Stated Meeting of the congregation will take place after Morning Worship in the Tearoom on SUNDAY 12th FEBRUARY when the Annual Accounts will be presented.

COMMUNION INVITATION CARDS

The District Elders will shortly be delivering the Communion Invitation Cards for the March Communion Service.  If you wish your attendance at Communion to be entered in the records, please continue to return your Card in the usual way when you come to the Communion Service.

Brian Jackson

Roll Keeper

FUNNIES

Funny how a £10 note looks so much when you take it to church, but so small when you take it to the shops.

Funny how big an hour serving God looks and how small 60 minutes are when spent playing golf or fishing.

Funny how long a couple of hours spent in church are, but how short they are when watching a film.

Funny how we get thrilled when a football game goes into extra time but we complain when a sermon is longer than usual.

Funny how laborious it is to read a chapter in the Bible and how easy it is to read 200 to 300 pages of a best selling novel.

Funny how we are so quick to take directions from a total stranger when we are lost, but are hesitant to take God’s direction to be found.

Funny how people are so consumed with what others think about them, rather than what God thinks about them.

Funny how people think that they can get more accomplished in a lifetime without God, than in one hour with Him. 

LANDMARK

Articles for inclusion in the March edition must be submitted to the Church Office by Wednesday 22nd February at the latest.

Brian Jackson

Church Manager

